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Today, Schibsted informs that EVP CFO Ragnar Kårhus has decided to step down in the summer of 2023, and that a global

search for a new CFO will be initiated.

Following the transition, Kårhus will remain as senior advisor in Schibsted.

“After having had executive positions for more than 25 years, I have expressed a wish to step down as CFO. I will stay on at

Schibsted, and look forward to taking on new and exciting projects, in a new role,” says EVP CFO Ragnar Kårhus.

“While Ragnar’s capacity and contributions as CFO will be missed, I fully respect and understand his decision to step down

after many years in high profile positions. I am very happy that he will keep being a significant resource at Schibsted,” says

CEO Kristin Skogen Lund.

Oslo, 06 January 2023
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Disclosure regulation

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to Section 5-12 of the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.
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